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16 January 2024 

 
Dear Chair, 
 

Government Plan 2024-2027: Comments 
 
Thank you for sharing the EH&I Panel recommendations, as part of the Panel’s 
Comments to the Proposed Government Plan 2024-2027:  
 
RECOMMENDATION 4: The Minister for Housing and Communities should work 
with the Government of Jersey communications unit to establish a public 
awareness campaign throughout 2024 and beyond to ensure that Islanders are 
better informed about the Housing Advice Service. 
 
I confirm that I agree to this recommendation, and I am pleased to say that I am already 
working with our Communications Directorate to promote the important work of the 
Housing Advice Service.  
 
I hope to update you on details of the campaign in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

  
              
Deputy David Warr              
Minister for Housing and Communities      
D +44 (0)1534 447025          
E d.warr@gov.je   


